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December 28, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Nuclear Reactor Requlation Office
1717 K Street, N.W.

Washington DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached for your information is a copy of letter that I have
written to the Chairman and each of the Commissioners for the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

This protest is also addressed to you in your capacity as the
person in charge of the Regulations Office for whatever action
you may be able to take in bringing about an overturn of this
decision that so flagrantly disregards the best interests of
our country in developing a source of energy.

Hopefully this letter, along with countless others, will have
some effect on the Commission's November 5 decision.

Very truly yours,

Y. Covha

n H. Cooke
Vice President & General Manager
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Serving the architect, engineer, designer and industry over 50 years.



